
 

 

1 Oh come, let us sing to the LORD; 
let us make a joyful noise to the rock of our salvation! 

2  Let us come into his presence with thanksgiving; 
let us make a joyful noise to him with songs of praise! 

3  For the LORD is a great God, 
and a great King above all gods. 

4  In his hand are the depths of the earth; 
the heights of the mountains are his also. 

5  The sea is his, for he made it, 
and his hands formed the dry land. 

.  
 

Psalm 95:1-5 

 
Dear Family at Christ Community, 
 
 Praise God, we are returning to the Ben Robertson Community Center in Kennesaw on Sunday, 5/2! In 
preparation for our return, we will have a congregational time of prayerful thanksgiving via Zoom on 
Wednesday, 4/28, at 7 pm. We will testify to God’s goodness and give thanks for His sovereign grace to us 
over the last year.  
 

As for returning to the Community Center, we will progress in 3 phases to one worship service and our 
full children’s ministry. This will allow those that want to get vaccinated to have completed the process before 
moving to one service. Each phase will be dependent on whether or not it is wise to progress to the next 
phase. We will factor in the volatility of the current COVID numbers in our area and the application of 
Governor Kemp’s orders in the city of Kennesaw. We will continue the online worship until July when we will 
assess whether or not to continue to offer the worship video. This is not something we plan to offer long term. 
The phases for progressively returning to in-person worship will be as follows:  
 

 Phase 1 starting Sunday, 5/2:  
o 2 services at 9 am and 10:30 am with 75 sign-ups for each service.  
o Continue to wear masks inside the building for all but the sermon  
o Chairs appropriately distanced  
o Continue to have the children in worship with us  

 Phase 2 potentially starting Sunday, 6/6:  
o 1 service at 10:30 am with no restrictions on attendance  
o Masks optional  
o Child care for infant through 4’s for worship 
o Men’s and Women’s Prayer in-person 

 Phase 3 potentially starting Sunday, 9/12:  
o Full children’s ministry  
o Sunday School classes before worship 



 

 
Thank you for how you have contributed to our church being able to endure the last year! Thank you 

also for providing many opportunities for encouragement to us through your patience, humility, and kindness 
over what has been a long, hard year! I look forward to how God will be glorified by our unity and joy in 
being reunited together in one service in what has been home for us for so many years! 

Please reach out with any questions or concerns that you may have.  
 

Grace and Peace in Christ, 
Cameron 


